
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Inside you will find things like, activities to do, 
craft ideas, articles written by our members,     
important information and the dates of all our 
events and meetings. 

We write the newsletter every 2 months, so 
the next issue will be available in mid             
December. 

  
  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


